
Event Evaluation – The King’s Coronation 2023 
 

 
Name: 

 
Maria Hutson 

Phone Number: 
 

01508 447688  

Email: 
 

clerk@newtonflotmanpc.co.uk 

Date of Coronation Event: 
 

5th/ 7th May 

Parish or Town Council: 
 

Newton Flotman Parish Council 

How many people attended? 
 

Students (102) and parents/carers/ 50+ 

What went well at the event? 

 

School - The pupils at Newton Flotman Primary Academy were learning about the coronation of King 
Charles III last week. At the end of the day parents/carers and members of the community, came in to 
school to view some of the wonderful work the children had produced. There was also an opportunity 
for a slice of cake and a drink, thanks to a kind donation from Newton Flotman Parish Council. The 
event was well-attended and the work and refreshments were a big hit. 
 
On Sunday 7 May 2023, Newton Flotman Village Centre organised a "Coronation Picnic" for our Village 
and, despite an initially unfavourable weather forecast, the weather was kind to us and we welcomed 
50+ villagers to join us for a picnic lunch. The Social Club opened the bar and ice creams were on sale 
from the tricycle of a local supplier, Tilia Market Garden in Tasburgh. The grant money was used to 
purchase decorations, bunting, mainly, for the Hall and the outside space in order to provide a suitably 
appropriate atmosphere for the event. Comments from those who attended were universally positive 
and complementary. 
 
 

 

What issues did you face? How did you overcome these? 

 
 

 

What would you change if you were to do the event again? 

 
 
 

Did you have any feedback on how the event went? 

 
 

 

How did you use the coronation grant funding allocated to you? 

 
 
 

 
Please return the form along with any photos to communities@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk 
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